[bookmark: _GoBack]To Whom it may concern,

I am writing in the support of the Tahmoor South Coal Project. I believe with approval this will be beneficial to not only my family and I but to the surrounding communities. 

 I have been working at Tahmoor Coal for nearly two years and took a position there to have the opportunity to work closer to home but more importantly to have more time with my family. What I like about working at Tahmoor Coal is that there is a strong culture of family and community which aligns with my values and I am very proud to be part of.

This approval is important as it will keep so many jobs in the area as well as strengthen & support the local community. I strongly believe that the mine not only cares about the Team and community but also the environment.

I have had family work at Tahmoor Coal and we have been thankful for the opportunities it has granted us and help build our futures and support for the community.

Our three children attend the local day care centre in Tahmoor. Over the holiday period we were able to donate to support a local family attending the day care centre that are currently going through a difficult time. We were in a financial position to do so due to my employment at Tahmoor Coal. 

Kind regards,
David Coen
